
 

Simon Granat 
Legislative Coordinator 

Town of Newmarket 

395 Mulock Drive   

P.O. Box 328 Station Main  

Newmarket, ON   L3Y 4X7 

Email: sgranat@newmarket.ca 

Tel: 905-953-5300 ext. 2207 

Fax:  905-953-5100 

 
 
August 22, 2024 

Sent to: lbond@newmarketpl.ca 

Dear Lianne Bond: 

RE: Proclamation and Lighting Request – Public Library Week – October 20 to 26, 2024 

 

I am writing to advise that your proclamation request has been approved in accordance with the 

Council-approved Proclamation, Lighting Request and Community Flag Raising Policy, and the 

Town of Newmarket will proclaim October 20 to 26, 2024 as Public Library Week. Approved 

proclamations, lighting requests, and community flag raisings will be listed on the Town’s website. 

Approved lighting and community flag raisings will also be communicated to the public through 

the Town’s social media.   

In addition, the Riverwalk Commons and Fred A. Lundy Bridge located on Water Street will be 

illuminated in purple on October 22, 2024 to recognize Public Library Week. Please note that 

the lighting will occur from sunset until 11:00 PM.   

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact the undersigned.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Simon Granat 

Legislative Coordinator 

 

 

https://www.newmarket.ca/TownGovernment/Documents/Proclamation%20Lighting%20and%20Community%20Flag%20Raising%20Policy_V004.pdf

